
 

Dear Prospective Sponsor: 

I would like to present you with a unique opportunity to support a number of very worthwhile charities.  

Frankfort Elks Lodge #530 is sponsoring its 11th Annual Charity Golf Scramble to be held on Saturday, August 11, 2018 at 

the Juniper Hills Golf Course in Frankfort, Kentucky. Proceeds from this event will support several charities, including 

military veterans, senior citizens, and of course the Kentucky Elks Association KIDS WITH CANCER Major Project. This 

project was created to help fund two camps - one on the east side of the state (Indian Summer Camp) and one in the 

west (Camp Quality). These camps provide a week of fun and relaxation for children who are dealing with terminal 

cancer. 

In order to make this an exciting, fun, and profitable event, we need the support of fine establishments, businesses and 

Lodges such as yours. We are seeking sponsors for each hole on the golf course. For $50, a tee sign with your name or 

the name of your company listed as the sponsor will be displayed prominently at the tee for all players to see. This is an 

excellent opportunity to get the name of your company in front of a large number of local residents. 

In addition, to make the golf scramble more fun for the participants, we will be awarding several prizes. We are seeking 

donations from local businesses for these prizes. For example, a prize could be dinner for two at a local restaurant, 

movie passes, free car washes, etc. Any prize such as this could be a great way to promote business at your 

establishment. 

If you would like to sponsor a hole, donate a prize, or both, please complete the enclosed sponsor sheet. 

We would also like to personally invite you to join us for the four-person golf scramble. The scramble will kick off with 

lunch at 11:30, followed by a 1:00 pm shotgun start. The cost per person is $50 and includes lunch, green fees and carts. 

Great prizes will be awarded. Please consider joining us for a great day of fun, with all proceeds going to support 

deserving charities. If you’re interested, an entry form has been enclosed. 

We appreciate your support for this project, and all the kids supported by this project will appreciate it too! If you have 

any questions, please contact Mark Skeeters at (502) 545-2415. Once again, on behalf of the Frankfort Elks Lodge and all 

the charities we work with, thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mark Skeeters, Charity Golf Scramble Chair 

Frankfort Elks #530 


